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Dear Requester, 
 
Further information you may find useful. 
 
NRPF 
As of 20th May 2019, Nottinghamshire Social Care currently support and involved with 50 children 
(23 families) whose parents are identified as having No Recourse to Public Funds and therefore 
financial assistance is being issued as they are not recognised as receiving s95 support from the 
Home Office. 
 
Ashfield – 13 children / 7 families 
Bassetlaw – 1 child / 1 family 
Broxtowe – 8 children / 2 families 
Gedling – 13 children  / 5 families 
Mansfield – 9 children / 4 families 
Newark & Sherwood – 2 children / 1 family 
Rushcliffe – 4 children / 3 families 
 
Total Supported: 50 children / 23 families in Nottinghamshire 
 
Since 1st January 2018, Nottinghamshire Social Care have supported 54 children and 26 families in 
total in respect of No Recourse to Public Funds 
 
UASC 
As of 30th April 2019, Nottinghamshire Social Care have 24 Unaccompanied Asylum Seeking Children 
(UASC) aged under 18 years who are Looked After by Nottinghamshire of which 12 live within the 
Nottinghamshire authority region. 
 
Former UASC 
As of 22nd Feb 2019, Nottinghamshire Social Care have 71 former UASC young people aged 18 – 24 
years who are receiving or entitled to Leaving Care Support (including the extended Personal Advisor 
Service), of which 16 young people are classed as having No Recourse to Public Funds (NRPF) status, 
and so financial support and accommodation is being provided by Nottinghamshire Social Care as 
the young people are not being supported by s95 accommodation and finance 


